From: Tinker Lindsay <tinker@tinkerlindsay.com>

Sent time: 05/31/2020 09:07:54 PM

To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject: Hollywood Center Project EIR and extension of response time
Dear Mindy,

I am begging you to extend the comment period on the Hollywood Center Project DEIR. The procedure has been handled
outrageously - we have all been in lockdown with no way to attend meetings or even access the reports. This project will be
devastating to residents in Hollywood, and ruin historic landmarks. At least give us a chance to weigh in on the negative effects of
this greed-driven building project.

Thank you for taking action on behalf of your constituents.

Tinker Lindsay
Resident, Beachwood Dr.

Thank you for has been no extend the comment period on the Hollywood Center Project DEIR.
Tinker Lindsay
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